NEW Early Head Start Infant
and Toddler Classroom to be
offered for New Bedford,
Acushnet, Dartmouth and
Fairhaven

The PACE HEAD START PROGRAM WILL BE HOLDING A Ribbon Cutting
and Grand Opening ceremony for The NEW Early Head Start Infant
and Toddler Classroom on Friday November 16th at 10 am, at 32
Madison Street, New Bedford. PACE staff, board members, and
elected officials and dignitaries are expected.

The new Program will serve 16 children between birth to three
years of age. The program successfully converted existing Head
Start program slots in order to serve younger children to meet
the needs of the community.

The new program serves income eligible families living in New
Bedford, Acushnet, Dartmouth and Fairhaven. All families must
complete a program application, which can be picked up at the
Head Start building located at 32 Madison Street,

New Bedford or online at paceheadstart.org. Light Refreshments
will be served.

For more information call PACE HEAD START 508-999-1286


https://www.newbedfordguide.com/pace-headstart-early-infant-toddler/2018/11/14
https://www.newbedfordguide.com/pace-headstart-early-infant-toddler/2018/11/14
https://www.newbedfordguide.com/pace-headstart-early-infant-toddler/2018/11/14
https://www.newbedfordguide.com/pace-headstart-early-infant-toddler/2018/11/14
https://www.newbedfordguide.com/pace-headstart-early-infant-toddler/2018/11/14

